
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Award of Bid No. 2025-03 - Chipley Mongoven Building – Phase 2 – Arris General 

Contractors, Inc.  

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, March 11, 2025          Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the contract with Arris General Contractors, Inc. for the Mongoven Building Phase 2 in 

the amount of $191,685.00. The project will include structural stabilization of the brick walls including 

the installation of concrete bond beams, concrete columns, helical piles and masonry work. 

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommends approval of the contract with Arris General Contractors, Inc. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Contract 


